

All Saints Catholic Primary School

News

Dear Families,

It is with great joy and deep gratitude that I welcome you all back to All Saints Catholic Primary School for the new academic year. As I begin my journey as headteacher, having proudly served this school community for the past ten years as both teacher and deputy headteacher, I feel truly blessed to continue walking alongside you in this new role.

All Saints is more than just a school. It is a family! Together, we nurture, support, and inspire one another, rooted in our shared faith and values. I am committed to doing my very best for every child and every family, ensuring that our school remains a place of love, learning, and high standards. We continue to hold high expectations for behaviour, effort, and kindness, and I believe that with your continued support, we will help our children flourish academically, socially, and spiritually. Our commitment to service, stewardship, and community remains at the heart of all we do, and I look forward to building on these foundations with you. I would also like to take a moment to honour the incredible leadership and dedication of Mr Barnes and Mrs Maguire. Their work has shaped our school into the caring, vibrant, and faith-filled place it is today, and I am proud to continue their legacy. Thank you for your trust, your support, and your belief in our school. I am truly delighted to be leading All Saints and excited for all that lies ahead. Warmest wishes,

Attendance and Punctuality

Mrs Jaime Dunn

Welcome back to our new school year! It is important that your child is on time for school each day, so that they can benefit from a full day's education.

A reminder that holidays during school time are not authorised whatever the circumstances and a local authority fine will be issued. If you do take your child on holiday, please inform us before you go as it could become a safeguarding issue if we cannot contact you. If you are taking your child out of school during the school day, you must show a letter/email/ appointment card. Please do your best to make appointments outside of school hours. Please report any absences before 9.00am via Seesaw app or telephone call.

Over the next few weeks, we are reinforcing some key messages that are fundamental to a happy and thriving school. They are:-

We are gentle; we don't hurt others
We are kind and helpful; we don't hurt anybody's feelings
We listen; we don't interrupt
We are honest; we don't cover up the truth
We work hard; we don't waste our own or each other's time
We look after property; we don't waste or damage things.

These messages are echoed in our school prayer:

Loving Lord,
Bless our school.
Help me to make it a place
where everyone can be happy,
where we can work and play together,
and where we can help each other.
Be with me all through this day please,
and help me to grow in faith
in your loving care.
Amen

Please assist us in reinforcing these messages so that our pupils display high standards of behaviour. It is much appreciated.



Allergies

As we begin the new school year, I'd like to remind everyone of our commitment to keeping All Saints Catholic Primary School a safe and inclusive environment for all children. We have several pupils with severe nut allergies, and for their safety, we must ensure that no products containing nuts are brought into school.

Please be vigilant when preparing packed lunches and snacks, checking ingredient labels carefully to avoid items such as peanut butter, Nutella, cereal bars with nuts, and other nut-based products. Even trace amounts can pose a serious risk.

Your support in this matter is deeply appreciated and helps us protect the health and wellbeing of every child in our care. Thank you for working with us to keep our school community safe.











Names on Personal Items

Play is a very important part of our curriculum at All Saints and this is particularly evident in our OPAL provision at break and lunch times. Some of the areas for playing are physical and might require children to remove shoes, cardigans, jumpers or jackets. As most of the children have uniform and shoes that look alike (for example black school shoes), we kindly ask that ALL items of clothing, including each shoe, be labelled with your child's name. This will help us to ensure that children can locate their clothing and pieces don't go missing or end up with the wrong child. Thank you in advance for your cooperation on this!

Weekly Assemblies

Please note that our weekly assemblies are for the children only.

There will be special assemblies throughout the year that parents will be invited to.

School Dinners/Packed Lunches

You are asked that once your child has started on school dinners or packed lunch they stay on that meal until the beginning of the next half term as the kitchen has to pre-order for the half term.

Fantasy Football

The All Saints Fantasy Football league is continuing this season. If you play the official EPL fantasy football, add yourself to our league, the code is:g7tl5f

The entrants are a mix of Parents/Carers, staff and former pupils.

Last year was an epic 5 way battle between Mr Fitzsimons, Mr Shippey, Paul Gatland, Paul Harding and Ste Jones.

An unnamed source on Walton Breck Road was overheard saying "I can't believe how serious the competition is."

Presently, Miss Caitlin from the Hive is storming away with a lead of 30 points.



Stars of The Week

Liam
Butterfly Class
for entering class with
enthusiasm and serenity
all week

Teddy
Dragonfly Class
for an amazing first week back to school

Hummingbird Class
Whole class for having a fantastic week
settling into their new classroom
environment



















Interested in learning how to use the main Microsoft Office Applications?

Then why not join the computer class?
Wednesday afternoons from 13:00 to 15:00pm
Starting 24th September 2025



Microsoft Word - Word Processing



Microsoft Excel - Spread Sheet



Microsoft Access - Database



Microsoft PowerPoint - Presentations





Gain a qualification in either application or work towards a full **ICDL** qualification.

The ICDL

(International Certificate of Digital Literacy) is an internationally recognised ICT qualification.

Evidencing competency in the main

Microsoft Office Applications

More information:

Anfield Children's Centre

Tel: 0151 233 4001 and ask for Margi Kelly

or

Tel: 0151 482 2781 and ask for Andy Francis













PE Timetable

Nursery/Reception/Year 1/HIVE School Hall & Astro (AM)

| | MONDAY | TUESDAY | WEDNESDAY | THURSDAY | FRIDAY |
|---------------|-------------|------------------------|--------------|----------------------|-------------------------|
| 9:05 -10:15 | HUB/HIVE | Nursery 3's 9:15-10:00 | Nursery 2's | Children's Centre AM | HUB/HIVE small hall LFC |
| | *Yoga | | 9:15-10:00 | | |
| 10:15 - 11:10 | HUB/HIVE | | | Children's Centre AM | Reception 1 |
| | *Yoga | | | | |
| 1:30 -3:00 | NURSERY 3's | | Hummingbirds | Y1 | Reception 2 |

Y2-Y6 Astro

| | Monday | Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday | Friday |
|---------------|--------|---------|-----------|----------|--------|
| 13.15 - 14.10 | Y2 | Y4 | Y5 | Y6 | Y3 |
| 14:10 - 15:10 | Y2 | Y4 | Y5 | Y6 | Y3 |











